
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Date: - 11/01/2019 

 
Notice 

 
As decided in the staff meeting, held on 11/01/2019, it was decided to OBC Cell for 

MBA students of K.Y.D.S.C. T’s Institute of Management and Science, Sakegaon for the year 

2018-2019. 

 
OBC Cell  

 
Chairman : - Prof. Shekhar Dileep Mahajan 

Member : - Prof. Anil B. Patil 

 

Student Representatives: -  

1.  Patil Dipmala Anil 

2. Chaudhari Harshal Chandrakant 

3. Wagh Rupesh Santosh 

4. Mahajan Govinda Arun 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Institute Of Management & Science, Sakegaon  

2018-2019 

OBC Committee 

 

Sr. No. Name of the person Position 

1 Prof. Shekhar Dileep Mahajan Chairman 

2 Prof. Anil B. Patil Member 

3 Patil Dipmala Anil Student Representative 

4 Chaudhari Harshal Chandrakant Student Representative 

5 Wagh Rupesh Santosh Student Representative 

6 Mahajan Govinda Arun Student Representative 

 

Minutes of the meeting 

Date of the meeting: 11/01/2019 

Venue: Board Room,  

Time: 10:00 pm 

Agenda:  

1. Review of the Previous Meeting  

2. Discussion on recent issues and challenges faced by OBC Community members  

3. Information Dissemination about Financial Schemes and Scholarships available for the 
OBC students  

4. Miscellaneous Meeting  

Discussions:  

1) Prof. Shekhar Dileep Mahajan, the Chairperson of the meeting, welcomed all the attendees 
and presented an overview of the agenda of the meeting. The minutes of the previous meeting 
was reviewed and was approved I with no changes. Each member provided updates on their 
respective responsibilities, and any pending tasks were identified and assigned for further 
action. 



2) Discussions were made regarding the ways of increasing of the OBC individuals in various 
sectors through skill development programs, job fairs and targeted recruitment drives. 

3) Importance of awareness campaigns and sensitization programs to challenge and change the 
biases were also been highlighted during the meeting. 

4) The committee also emphasized the importance of providing comprehensive information to 
the OBC students about various financial schemes and scholarships from both the Government 
and non-Government bodies available to them.  

5) Members were encouraged to share any additional concerns or suggestions. 

6) With no further items on the agenda, the meeting ended with a vote of thanks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


